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1. ALL WAY STOP CONTROL AT THE INTERSECTION OF FAMILLE-LAPORTE 

AVENUE AND MISHAWASHKODE STREET/MINOTERIE RIDGE, THE 

INTERSECTION OF VISTA PARK DRIVE AND CLARINGTON AVENUE, AND 

THE INTERSECTION OF HARVEST VALLEY AVENUE AND GLASTONBURY 

WALK/BEAUDELAIRE DRIVE 

 ACS2017-CCS-TRC-0021 CUMBERLAND (19) 

 

REPORT RECOMMENDATION 

That Council approve the installation of all-way stop control at the 

intersection of Famille-Laporte Avenue and Mishawashkode 

Street/Minoterie Ridge, the intersection of Vista Park Drive and Clarington 

Avenue, and the intersection of Harvest Valley Avenue and Glastonbury 

Walk/Beaudelaire Drive. 

Councillor Blais introduced the report and described each intersection and 

neighbourhood noted in the recommendation.  Councillor Deans spoke of the 

percentage of warrants and suggested that a review of the policy be done for the 

next Term of Council.  Chair Egli advised that he has had discussions with the 

General Manager of the Transportation Services Department with respect to a 

review. 

After discussion, the Committee CARRIED the item and provided the following 

direction to staff: 

DIRECTION TO STAFF: 

That Transportation Services staff look at other jurisdictions that use the warrant 

system and how they balance the ongoing concerns and report back to the  

Transportation Committee. Additionally, a further direction was provided to have 
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Traffic Services more involved in the sub-division process and that their 

comments be included in the final sub-division proposal that is brought forward to 

the ward councillor and/or Committee. 

 


